
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 2 Term 3 

27th July 2020 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of the Week &  

PBL Ticket Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must present to 

the front office and follow the protocols 

displayed. This is for the wellbeing of all. 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

3-7/8 – Education Week  

 



Principal’s Report 
Welcome back for Term 3. It was great to see all the students return to school last week. The 

teachers have planned high quality learning activities to once again engage the students in their 

classwork. We look forward to watching them become stronger and smarter in all areas of their 

schooling this term.  

 

COVID RESTRICTIONS 

The Department of Education has advised that we are to continue with the protocols of last term. 

This means all visitors, including parents/carers need to report to the front of the school and follow 

the outlined procedures to enter the school. The back gate will be closed from 9-2.55pm. 

If your child/children are unwell please keep them at home and let the school know. The school will 

contact parents of children who become sick during the day. Please ensure your contact details are 

up to date. 

Enhanced cleaning, the regular sanitisation of hands and the use of water bottles will continue until 

further notice.   

 

SLEEP 

As the students return after the holidays it is really important that at home there are routines to assist 

the students to learn the best they can at school. Students have been talking about staying up very 

late playing computer games and watching movies. Research shows children of primary school age 

need at least 10 hours of sleep each night. It would be appreciated if you could support your child by 

ensuring they have this amount of sleep each night.  

 

As always I look forward to another great fortnight of learning at Tingha Public School. 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

4/5/6 

Investigating various rocks. 

Do they float? Can they cut glass? 

Are they hard or soft? What do 

they look like? 

Literacy  

Making clay balls for science. 



 

 

 


